
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Chief Administrative Officer Shawna Goy acts as the media relations officer for the 
Commission. All requests for interviews with commission counsel should be 
directed to her. All inquiries about any other matter before the Commission must be 
directed to her.  
 
 
 
 

For further information please contact the Commission Office by 

Telephone: (204) 945-7931  

E-mail: phoenixsinclairinquiry@gov.mb.ca 

 

Effective April 21st, 2011:  www.phoenixsinclairinquiry.ca  

 
 
 
 

The Honourable Ted Hughes, O.C., Q.C. LL.D (Hon)            Sherri Walsh 
Commissioner                 Commission Counsel 
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